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November 30, 2021
Corson County Commission Proceedings
                                                September 28, 2021

Chairman Stephen Keller called to order a special meeting of the Corson County Commission at 1:06 p.m. on November 30, 2021.  In attendance at the Commissioner room of the Courthouse were Commissioners Stephen Keller, Shawn Hinsz, Darren Bauer, Jacob Nehl, and Lucas Sutherland.  Also in attendance was States Attorney Shane Penfield.  Purpose of the meeting was to review options for the decennial revision of commissioner districts.        
Agenda
All voted in favor of a motion by Hinsz, seconded by Sutherland to approve the agenda as presented.
Decennial Revision of Commissioner Districts

Several redistricting plans were discussed and reviewed.  States Attorney Penfield will do some more research and draft another plan based off of what was discussed.  No action taken.

Personnel Handbook

Auditor Bertolotto presented the final draft of the personnel handbook.  Following discussion, all voted in favor of a motion by Bauer, seconded by Nehl to adopt the personnel handbook.
Adjournment

There being no further business, all voted in favor of a motion by Hinsz, seconded by Nehl to adjourn at 2:28 p.m. MT.  The next meeting will be held December 7, 2021.
________________________________
______________________________

Tammy Bertolotto, Corson County Auditor
Stephen Keller, Commission Chairman
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